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July 1, 2025 

 

Dear Potential Creswell Athletic Sponsor: 

On behalf of Creswell School District and the Creswell High School Athletic Department, I would like to 
sincerely thank you for any past and hopefully future support of Bulldog Athletics.  We are proud to once 
again offer the Bulldog Donor program for the 2025-2026 school year.  We have made changes from previous 
programs so that it sponsors have a clearer and concise sponsorship program.   

On the subsequent pages you will find the definitions and pricing of the different options that are an option to 
you.  The typical timeline for sending out renewal notices in the future will continue to follow the academic 
year at CHS, which means we will send out renewals in June, and will process them in August.  By following 
this timeline, we will be able to give your business the maximum exposure to our community.  However, keep 
in mind, that if you send us a check in July, it may take us a little longer to process that as we the office is 
closed throughout that month.   

Again, I would like to thank you for your interest in supporting Bulldog Athletics, your contributions make it 
possible for us to continue to offer athletics at the level we need to in order for our student-athletes to have 
the best experience possible.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me by 
phone at 541-895-6025 or you can e-mail me at kkordon@creswell.k12.or.us.  

 

Go Bulldogs!! 
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CHS Athletic Director 

mailto:jcollins@creswell.k12.or.us
mailto:kkordon@creswell.k12.or.us

